
May 9, 2023

City of Brampton
2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2

RE:  Light Rail Transit (LRT) Extension Study Update

Dear Mayor Brown and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Light Rail Transit (LRT) Extension Study 
along Main Street from Brampton Gateway Terminal to Brampton GO Station. As a business 
owner, I believe that the LRT will have a significant positive impact on our community and on the 
future growth and development of our city.

The LRT will create a new and efficient transportation option for Brampton residents, connecting 
major destinations. This will not only improve the quality of life for residents, but also make 
Brampton a more attractive place to live, work, and invest.

Secondly, the LRT will serve as a catalyst for economic development and job creation in Brampton. 
The construction of the LRT alone will create hundreds of jobs, and the increased accessibility and 
connectivity that it brings will attract new businesses and investment to our city. This will help to 
diversify our economy and create new opportunities for our residents.

Finally, the LRT will have a positive impact on the environment and our overall sustainability. By 
providing a more sustainable alternative to driving, the LRT will help to reduce traffic congestion 
and air pollution in Brampton. This will not only benefit our local environment but also contribute 
to the global effort to address climate change.

In conclusion, I urge you to support this important project and to work towards its successful 
completion.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Maria Pinto




